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Gibson, Dunn & Crutcher LLP is pleased to announce that the firm has been named one of three national finalists for the Minority
Corporate Counsel Association's 2020 Thomas L. Sager Award.  This prestigious award is presented to law firms with 500+ attorneys
that champion a more diverse and inclusive workforce and have demonstrated a sustained commitment to improving the hiring,
retention and promotion of diverse attorneys. The winner will be announced at the MCCA Virtual Diversity Gala on October 28, 2020.

We have made significant strides in advancing diversity and inclusion over the past two decades, and we are proud of this recognition
of our efforts. Gibson Dunn is committed to building upon our successes and we are grateful for the continued partnership with our
peers, clients and the larger community in amplifying diverse talent. We believe that there has never been a greater opportunity to meet
the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead to make the legal profession and our society more diverse, equitable and inclusive.
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